
Hello neighbors! My name is Delilah, and I’m honored to serve as the Columbia Council 
representative for Dorsey’s Search. I’m excited to represent our community and be your voice on 
the Council. Until I receive an official Columbia Association email, you can reach me 
at DelilahforCA@gmail.com with any questions, concerns, or ideas. I’ll be attending orientation 
on May 1, and I’d love to hear from you beforehand—please don’t hesitate to reach out so I 
know what matters most to you and your family. Looking forward to working  
together! 


